
   

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Boerne, Texas will hold a Public 
Hearing on January 11, 2022, at 6:00 p.m., in the City Council Chambers, located at 
Boerne City Hall, Ronald C. Bowman Council Chambers, 447 N Main Street, Boerne, 
Texas, to discuss the following: 
 

 

A. Proposed special use permit for a short-term rental in an R3-A, Attached Residential District, 
located at 428 Herff Street (Irons & Grahams addition lot 187C, .054 acres, KAD 46417). (Todd 
& Elizabeth Hallberg). 

 
All interested parties are encouraged to attend. 
 
s/s Lori A. Carroll 
     City Secretary 
 

NOTICE OF ASSISTANCE AT THE PUBLIC MEETINGS 
The Boerne City Hall is wheelchair accessible.  Access to the building and special parking are available at the north 
entrance of the building.  Requests for special services must be received forty-eight (48) hours prior to the meeting time 
by calling the City Secretary at 830-249-9511. 
 


